
 
 

Notice to Residents 
 

 

The Town of LaSalle has contracted Mill-Am Paving to undertake road repair work on Bouffard Road. 

The work includes; milling existing asphalt, completing base asphalt repairs & placing surface asphalt in 

the eastbound & westbound lane from Malden Road to and including the intersection of Matchette 

Road. 

 

The milling and paving operation will take approximately 3 days to complete, milling the first day, 

completing the base asphalt repairs the following day, & paving surface asphalt the last day.  We intend 

to start Friday November 17th, and finish on Tuesday the 21st, with no work being completed on the 

weekend.  

 

Please keep in mind that construction zones are hazardous areas. Use caution while driving and/or 

walking on the road during this period. The road will be open to through traffic during paving 

operations, there will be traffic control persons present, please watch for their direction. You will have 

access to your driveway during this work except during the brief period of time that work is taking place 

directly in front of your driveway. 

 

Immediately prior to paving, a liquid tar product will be applied to the milled surface. Avoid all contact 

with this product as it is very hard to remove from vehicles and driveway surfaces. Traffic controllers 

will not direct you to drive onto these areas, so please follow their direction. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about special requirements of access to your property, please 

contact me. 

 

Thank-you in advance for your patience, 

 

Joseph Mastrogiacomo Tyler Smith 

Engineering Technologist Mill-Am 

Town of LaSalle 519-736-6050 

519-969-7770 ext.1464 tsmith@mill-am.com 

jmastrogiacomo@lasalle.ca 


